
Saving and I'rt'scrving Arts and Cultural Finvirdnmcnts
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

December 6, 1989

S PA C E S

A l a n S t e a d - D i r e c t o r
The 6eorge Phar Legler Society
2544 E. Allen Road

Tucson, AZ 85716

Dear Alan,

Enclosed is a letter I sent to the Orange Show in Houston. When you get
their current mailer you will see certain parts of it that will be applicable
to your activities and current budget. Ask them about relations to the
neighborhood.

I've talked to a number of people in Phoenix who are thinking of starting a
state wide organization to acknowledge sites like yours and "folk artists"
yet to be accepted. I'm sending them my list of people, in Arizona, who
might be concerned with these works. You will get a copy and will
hopefully add to the list. Some organized state wide effort might open up
some funding sources.

I will be rewriting you the enclosed fan letter but I have forgotten the
name of that nice woman who was part of my tour and I want to include her
name. Change whatever you want, I am flexible.

Thanks for the time you gave me on my short trip to Tucson.

My best.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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